
STATE OF ARKANSAS 

REQUEST FOR E-MAIL RENEWAL NOTICE 

 

Vehicle owners may, at their option, choose to receive their vehicle 

renewal notice by E-mail, rather than by regular mail. To receive a 

renewal notice by E-mail, an owner’s information must be entered at the 

STAR Renewal website at https://arstar.com. 

 

IF YOU CHOOSE TO RECEIVE RENEWAL NOTICES BY E-

MAIL, YOU WILL NOT RECEIVE A PAPER RENEWAL 

NOTICE BY REGULAR MAIL. 

https://arstar.com/

